Notice of Construction

City of Kirby Residents,

As we continue working to improve our city streets, the City of Kirby Public Works Department
will begin construction work on Kazen Drive. We will be utilizing our asphalt zipper to prepare
the road for pavement. The construction on Kazen will begin at Diadem Lane and end at Petry
Drive. Detour signs will be set up accordingly to assist with traffic control. The roadwork will
begin March 21%, if the weather permits, at the intersection of Diadem and Kazen.
Construction work will take place, Monday through Friday 8am-4pm. We apologize for any
inconvenience this may cause.

For any concerns, please contact Frank Salazar Public Works Director at 210-661-3198 ext.111

Thank You,

City of Kirby Public Works



